
 

      Inver N.S. Noticeboard 

Míle buíochas to the Student Council and 

Múinteoir Lorraine for organising the fun day 

for Jason’s fund. A donation has also been 

made by the Board of Management. 

 

Recipe Books Each family has received their  

recipe books which is part of our Well-being 

initiative. We hope you enjoy trying out some 

of the delicious recipes. 

 

Cash4Clothes  

Drop off time ;  March 3rd 2pm & 3pm 

                          March 4th 9.30am 
Women’s/ men’s/children’s clothing, paired footwear, 

handbags, belts, soft toys (teddies) , curtains, towels, 

bed linen – duvet covers, pillow cases, bedsheets, 

blankets, throws accepted. No pillows/duvets/carpet 

please. All support is greatly appreciated. 

 
World Book Day will be celebrated on Thursday 

March 3rd. We invite all children to dress up as a 

character of choice on the day.  

Importance of Tables Please see blog 

https://sninbhear.edublogs.org/why-is-learning-

tables-important/for information relating to the 

importance of learning tables. 

Our Wellbeing focus for February was Gratitude. 

Each class has had specific lessons on this topic. 

Common Sense Parenting Course (6Weeks) 

starting March 8th and running each Tuesday 

11am-1pm in Leader offices. Call 0860436782 if 

interested. 

 

 

 
 

 

Well-being Thought  
 
Don’t believe     

     everything you   

                think! 
                                      FEBRUARY ‘22 

                                                     BULLETIN 
A word from the Student Council 

Fun Day 

We are thrilled to hear our wonderful 

friend Jason has returned home and look 

forward to catching up with him soon. The 

girls and boys had a super fun day 

yesterday. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to the Jason’s Journey Fund. A 

total of €237.60 was raised. 

Dates for your diary 

School Closures – March 17th & 18th  

Cash4Clothes – March 3rd/4th 

World book Day Dress up – March 3rd 

Wellbeing Days ( details to follow) 

Mon. 14th – 16th March 

 

Happy birthday to the boys and 

girls who celebrate their 

birthday this month… Rocha, 

Ruby, Peyton, Chris & Rhían. 
 

Congratulations to James  

on the safe arrival of his little 

brother A.J. 

 

 

Monthly Award Ceremony 

Congratulations to our January  

winners..  

Most respectful class- Junior Room 

Tidiest Class- Senior Room 

Best Line Outside – Middle Room 

          Maith sibhse!! 

 

Fun Facts…..Did you know? 

• Kangaroos can’t walk backwards! 

• The opposite sides of a dice 

always add up to 7. 

Wordle – Wordle is a deceptively simple online 

word puzzle. The game is good fun- simply 

compete to get the word in less than six 

guesses. If you haven’t given it a go, we 

highly recommend it. 

https://sninbhear.edublogs.org/why-is-learning-tables-important/
https://sninbhear.edublogs.org/why-is-learning-tables-important/

